
 
 

 

October 8, 2020 

  

Dear Colleagues: 

  

I appreciate and applaud the time and energy you have contributed to help make 

the fall semester as smooth and successful as possible. Thank you!  We would 

like to give you an opportunity to provide feedback on your experiences at this 

mid-point of the semester. Participation is optional, and all responses will be 

anonymous and shared only at the aggregate level. Please provide your input by 

October 12th so that your feedback can help us identify successes and determine 

where we can make improvements as we adapt to the fall semester and plan for 

the spring semester ahead.   

 

https://smu.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_dgaoFMXUnckaDxH 

  

If you have any questions about the survey, please reach out directly to either 

Associate Provosts Sheri Kunovich or Paige Ware. They will be working again 

with members of the Faculty Senate to analyze the results and share them with our 

community. 

  

Thank you again and all the best, 
 

 
Elizabeth G. Loboa, PhD 

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 

Southern Methodist University 

https://www.smu.edu/provost  
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